




Each June, we complete a year-end budget cleanup to align our accounts with the annual financial 
statement. This process ensures that all revenues and expenditures are recorded accurately, adjustments are 
made where necessary, and the budget reflects the true financial position of the District before it is finalized 
for audit.












































